Two Rivers-Ottauquechee
REGIONAL COMMISSION

24 V.S.A. §4352 Determination for the Town of Tunbridge
Determination of Energy Compliance

On this 23" day of February 2022, the Two Rivers-Ottauquechee Regional Commission Board
of Commissioners determined that the Tunbridge Town Plan, duly adopted on December 14,
2021, complies with the energy planning requirements set forth in 24 V.S.A. §4352 and is
consistent with the Two Rivers-Ottauquechee Regional Plan.

Dated at Quechee, Vermont this 231 day of February 2022.
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Gerald Fredrickson, Chair
Two Rivers-Ottauquechee Regional Commission




